

May 9th, 2017

VIA EMAIL & MAIL

Ms.Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Notice of Application and Written Hearing
Application for a Gas Marketer Licence OEB File Number EB-2017-0164
Application for an Electricity Retailer Licence OEB File Number EB-2017-0165

Dear Ms. Walli,

Further to the Ontario Energy Board's Letter of Direction dated May 9th, 2017, please be advised the following has been completed:

- 1) English and French versions of the Notice of Application have been posted. Please see www.energycontractsontario.com
- 2) The application and all related documents are available at my office and are available for review
- 3) This letter will be e-mailed and two copies will be couriered to the Board Secretary

Any questions regarding this matter please let me know.

Thank you, Tholad A

Khalid Hakimjee President